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From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 459 Michael O'Callaghan

From:

Sent: 27 August 2015 20:57

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

Dublin bay with it's beaches and nature reserves is a magnificent amenity resource for the citizens of Dublin and the
many visitors to the city and county. The desire of a single company to dump dredge waste should not be superior
to the enjoyment of the amenities by citizens. | hope that you, the EPA, f‘iz\n@égainst the company and protect 'the

bay' against pollution. &
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